


October Newsletter
Dear Parents
Our current topic is Autumn/Halloween, this topic has been chosen by the children. Over the last few weeks the children have been talking about how the environment changes in autumn, witches, bats, pumpkins and ghosts as well as having a go at many fun activities. To end our topic we will be holding a fancy dress Halloween Party on Wednesday 31st October. The children are invited to join the staff in dressing up in a costume of their choice and throughout the day the children will be playing a selection of party games.
We are closed for half term from Monday 22nd October returning to nursery on Tuesday 30th October. 
Nursery uniform- we have now found a cheaper supplier for the BarBar uniforms, this means lower costs for you. Our new costs are, T-shirts £5 and Jumpers £10, please let a member of staff know if you would like to place an order.
Pegs to paper- Since we have been back from the summer we have introduced the pegs to paper programme into the setting. The children have all taken part in this programme and are progressing quickly through each stage. We have noticed a huge difference in the children’s pencil hold and mathematical language within the setting, Well done to all of the children! 
Due to our half term please ensure that your nursery fees are paid before Friday 19th October. 
Facebook – Please like and follow our Facebook page to see weekly updates of what we have been up to.
Staff changes- Louise has sadly left us to embark on a new journey, we wish Louise all the best in her future.
We hope you have a lovely half term!
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